
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1619/2022-23           28.01.2023 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

Sub:  SPEA Survey for Parents  

 

Greetings from LPS ! 

 

Please be informed that Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) is conducting 

a study to measure the effectiveness of applying the 4-day workweek / 3-day 

weekend in educational institutions and to study its relationship to productivity 

and quality of life for students and parents 

 

Kindly go through the link given below and complete the survey before 31st 

January 2023. 

 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/bQCCM4 

 

Your responses will be kept confidential by the SPEA. If you have more than one 

child studying in the school, please complete this questionnaire for each child 

separately. 

 

Solicit your co-operation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 

 
 

 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/bQCCM4

